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Friends of  
Kirkcaldy Old Kirk  

It’s “Panic Stations” indeed if you want to 
catch this comedy offering from the Auld 
Kirk Players this year, because 

tonight is the last night! 
But you can still enjoy a fabulous fun 
night if you hurry along to the Hunter 
Hall at 7.30pm tonight, Saturday 16th 
November, - some seats still available! 
Tickets are £5 (£3 for children) at the door. 

Kirkcaldy Old Kirk Trust is pleased to announce that from November 
1st it has taken over management of the John Hunter Trust, which 
owns the Hunter Hall and Downie Lounge and the associated shops 
and offices in 27, 29 and 31 Kirk Wynd from St. Bryce Kirk. The 
Hunter Trust phone number is 07930021119 and the office at 36/38 
Kirk Wynd will be staffed between 10am and 12 noon on a Tuesday 
morning for the time being.  Any enquiries 
about booking the Hunter Hall and Downie 
Lounge should be made to this number.   

The history of the Hunter 
Trust begins in 1914 when 
John Hunter, local farmer and 
businessman, and elder of Kirk-
caldy Old Kirk, transferred this 
property to the Hunter Trust, 
naming as its first Trustees the 
Minister, Session Clerk and 5 
of the Old Kirk Session, who 
were to be replaced when they 
stood down by other members 
of the Old Kirk Session. No 
sale of the building was permit-
ted nor was any debt to be in-
curred. 

The first clause of the Deed 
bound the Trustees to provid-
ing a Christmas party for the 
poor children of Kirkcaldy with 
a new penny each and the Old 
Kirk was to have free use of the 
Halls. 

On Monday 18th November 
work begins in the Old Kirk 
graveyard to repair the path 
which surrounds the build-
ing. It has suffered badly  
from the increased usage by 
cars since the Old Kirk be-
came more frequented, and 
is now a very bumpy ride! 
When it rains more blae is 

washed away and the 
resulting deep puddles 
are a delight to Peppa Pig 
fans but not to adult 
passers-by. 

When finished, the new 
tarmac path will mean a 
smooth, easy access for 
wheelchair users and 
those with mobility prob-

lems. However all car access 
to the graveyard will be una-
vailable from 18th –21st 
November, and thereafter a 
collapsible bollard will be in 
place to restrict vehicle access  
to disabled drivers  and offi-
cial keyholders. 
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